THE CITY OF CENTERTON

IS CURRENTLY ACCEPTING BIDS

The city is accepting bids to replace a metal roof at the Centerton Community Building located at 290
North Main Street, the project is approximately 7000 square foot. Bids will be accepted until March
3, 2025, and awarded at the March 11t Centerton City Council meeting. Please contact Mayor Bill
Edwards with any questions at 479-795-2750 ext 101 or email at bedwards@centertonar.us
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